
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

         December 9, 2016 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

In response to your correspondence dated December 5, 2016, please be advised the Assembly 

maintains no records responsive to your request. 

 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

         Robin L. Marilla  

 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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